
To whom it may concern
I have heard with dismay that there are plans to impose the intervention 
towards aboriginal people in the Northern Territory is planned to be extended 
for another ten years. WHY????? There is much evidence that the intervention 
has caused high levels of disruption to communities as people move to escape 
the restrictions. No other race has their government money scrutinised in this 
way. The responsible are punished with the irresponsible because of their race. 
I beg of this committee to treat aboriginal people as equals with us.. the white 
and multicultural population
Sincerely
Wendy Webster




